
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Qaiyaan Harcharek, President 

  Members of the School Board 

 

THROUGH: Stewart McDonald, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Brian Freeman, Coordinator of Grants, Foundations and Partnerships 

 

DATE: November 22, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Donation Acceptance    MEMO#: SB18-108 

         Action Item 
           

 

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:  
 

1  ACADEMIC SUCCESS/WHOLE CHILD: All students will reach their intellectual potential 

and achieve academic success through integrating Iñupiaq knowledge systems into the core 

content areas and focusing on the development of the Whole Child.  

Recommendation: 

The administrative recommendation is to accept the following donations: North Slope Borough 

donation to the North Slope Borough School District Barrow High School Basketball Program 

and Tikigaq’s High School Basketball Program. 

Issue Summary: 

The district was recently notified of a Donation.  Donations require Board acceptance. 
 

Background: 

Board Policy 3290, Gifts, Grants and Bequests, provides direction and donations. The North 

Slope Borough School District Board reviewed the Student Activities Budget for FY18 on 

January 12, 2017 and adopted the FY18 Budget on June 15, 2017.  The number of weekend 

activities/games was presented on January 12, 2017. This donation will fund approximately: one 

(1) additional weekend for Barrow High School (3A); one (1) basketball trip to Hawaii for 

Tikigaq School (2A). 
 

Motion: 
 

“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education accept The North Slope Borough grant donations for 

the 2A and 3A Basketball Programs.” 

 

 

Motion by____________________________ Seconded by________________________ 

 

Advisory Vote________________________ Vote_______________________________ 

 


